## **LUNCH GROUP**

We meet on the second Friday of the month and have been meeting regularly since November'21.

We have eaten locally and travelled almost as far as Kirkby Lonsdale and enjoyed some interesting meals with good company.

Our last meeting was at the Hare and Hounds in Levens where half of us enjoyed an Ultimate Shepherd's pie whilst the other half of the group enjoyed Hare and Hounds Fish Board. Here's hoping we'll have many more tasty meals in the coming months.

Christine Patrick